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Should your board consider a say-on-climate vote at next AGM? 

Introduction

Silvia Stefini, Chair Chapter Zero Italy The Nedcommunity Climate Forum

Overview of 2022 AGMs season
Alberto D’Aroma, Francesco Surace - Georgeson

Roundtable with companies
Andreas Bork Senior Investor Relations Officer  Royal Dutch Shell

Valentín Alfaya Sustainability Director Ferrovial

Katia Riva Chief Sustainability Officer Atlantia

Investors and board’s perspective
Andrew Gebelin - Investment Stewardship Director, EMEA and APAC, Vanguard

Sabrina Bruno – Independent director - Full Professor of Private Comparative Law, 

Nedcommunity Member
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Investors are looking for an increased engagement on 
climate strategies and are becoming more active in 
analyzing the transition to net zero. While disclosure of 
climate strategies is increasing for most companies, only 
a limited number of companies in Europe have so far 
submitted their climate strategy to the vote of the 2022 
Annual General Meeting. 

We will review the key dynamics around say-on-climate 
vote in Europe in 2022 based on a Georgeson’s reaserch: 
results, proxy advisors policies and positions, emerging 
trends. 

We will then discuss with management, board members 
and investors their motivations and key lessons learned. 

Register to the Summit here
https://bit.ly/3AoM5Ld
and select the sessions you want to attend
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